Municipal Building

The Special Hearing was held on February 150 a
standing room only crowd of residents fram many
Penn Hills neighborhoods. I you attended, you saw
the importance of communily conversations.

Members of CHCA again advocated for the munici-
pality 1o stay at s present lecation and (o renovate the
building but the municipality rejected that plan in part
because of the imiled space al thal sie. The crowd
was civil and the municipal officials responsive. You
can see a summary of the meeting in the Tribune
Review's February 19 article at:

http2inblive. comineswsinaighborhoods!
pennhills 28801 37-74lbuilding-municipal-plan

Municipal Manager Moe Rayan said that in order not
o raise laxes, the municipalily, for the last three 1o four
vears, has been under spending about a millien daollars
a year. We said thal we do not want funds for the
building o come from the read repaving budget. If you
recall, the municipality's engineers recommended in
2009 that the municipality maintain a yearly budget of
52.25 million for road resurfacing. The road resurfac-
ing budget has never been al that level bul the munic-
pality has slowly increased expendilures from
F200,000 in 2011 to 31.5 million in 2015, That budget
allotrment decreazed 1o 1.2 million this year.

Mayor Sara Kuhn addressed the concern about the
possibility of blight on Frankstown Road if the munici-
pal building were abandoned. She hopes to see a
Toawn square at that location -- one with a gazebo,
paths and the current memorials. This would preserve
ihe area for communily acliviies such as the Christ-
mas tree lighting, the parade grandstand and the
memonials, Funding for this is not yet in place, Twas
further suggested by Mark Lantz of Crescent Hills that
the newer section of the municipal building be
converied to senior housing. Hopefully there will be
more discussion on this topic

Crescent Hills Civie Association
2016 Membership Drive

For a mere 316 per houschold you can be a
member of the longest lasting civic association
in Penn Hills. Sign up below. Offer to do
something to help. Send your check made out
to “Creseent Hills Civie Assoeiation™ to

PO, Box 170565, Penn Hills Branch, Pittsburgh,
PA 156235 or drop off at 184 Spring Grove R,
Mame:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Keep Our Neighborhood Beautiful

Hello Meighbors! Here's the latest litler news and dates
for the upeoming litter clean-ups

Mark your calendars for April 23rd, June 25th, August
2Tth and October Z2nd. We meet at our park, on Syca-
more Road at T.454AM. Hope to see everyone there!
Please come show your support. This is our community.
IU's where we live.

Sadly, last yvear we voted 10 give up one of our three
roads (Saltsburg) due to not enpugh volunieers. Mve
received several emails with the same question, “Why =0
early in the moming?” | realize there are other things one
would rather be doing at 7:45 on a Salurday morming. I's
just safier al that time with less traffic. You don't have to
comimil 1o all four dates. I'd love 1o see many new faces
jusl once a year. Il only takes a couple of hours, and, you
gel lo wear a really cool safely vesl and gloves thal the
commitlee will supphyl

For more information of 10 gel on the email alert list,
contact me, Mel Adams, al chealitter@gmail.com. Keep
our neighborhood beautiful

Keep Our Park Beautiful

There will be signs posted al the entrances of Cras-
cant Hills if a park cleanup day is needed in Apnl or May.
MNeighborhood volunteer help is offen needed to clear out
wirder debris, and a clean park is a safer park!

Thare will be additional news and a lineup of
spring/summer park events included in that edition. In the
meaniime, if somaone needs park renfal
information contact Heather Romaneli listed on the front
af the newsletter.

The May newsletter will include a request for park
donations - please keep this in mind as neighborhood
donations are the main source of income for your CH
community park. Please consider being generous as
donations will be needed for maintenance/landscaping/
new equipment projects at YOUR neighborhood-owned
park!

- Jan Kukucka

Easter Egg Hunt €3
Saturday, ?;r{'h 26, 201 IEF* ;J

10:00 AM
The Crescent Hills Park annual Easter Egg Hunt

will be held at the park (141 Sycamore Drive) on
Easter Saturday, March 26, 2016 at 10:00 AM.
Neighbarhood children, 12 and under, are invited o
this free event to play games, gather plastic eggs
and receive a treat bag from the Easter Bunny. Any
nelghbor whe would be willing to help with
“setup,” contact Jan at 412-T93-2074,

Several costs were lefl out of the initial building estimale
including the property acquisition,  Mr. Rayan expects to
have specific costs and detailed information about the
planned complex this spring. We encourage the municipal-
ity to hold another town hall meeting when they have that
information. Penm Hills Council meets the first and third
Mondays of the month at the Penn Hills Municipal building
at 7:30 p.m. The agenda is on the municipal website a
week in advance. The public is welcome and cpporiunities
io speak are provided,

- Andrea Gelsy, algetsy@verizon.net

Show-0Ofts Wanted!

Two yaars ago we staged a tremendously successiul
Yard & Garden Show in Crascent Hills. Parlicipants had a
graal time, as did the homeownars who préasanted thear
gardens and yards for public viewing. And, of course, i
helped to support the work of our Crescent Hills Givic
Associabon,

This year, we'd like to do it again — ideally in mid-July.
But we resed your halp. We are loking for 8-10 Crescant
Hills homeownars who love gardening or landscaping and
would like to show off their skills, their gardens and their
lawns.

Keap in mind that you'll have plenty of time - March to
July - o get your landscape inlo great shapa for this
avenl

More datails will ba forthcoming, but pleasa lel us
kniow now if you'd like 1o be ana of this year's “show-offs "
You can email Andrea Gelsy @ algetsy @verizon.net or
call 412-T95-2607 if you're interested.

[ want to help!

Welcome Committee

Park Committes

Bus Shelter and Corner Maintenance
Mewsletter Committes

Mewsletter Diatribution

Code Enforcement Committes

pgooooddao

Latter Committos

Membership Drive

0O

Strategic Planning

O

No membership today but I want
to be added to directory and emailed

about current events. (Fill out section

to left but no check ineluded.)

Bringing Smiles to Chaldren

Hooray, for a project completed! Mandry Smith and
Krigten Mese of Earlwood Rd put logether fun, book-
themed gift baskets for children of all differenl ages. This
past MLE uncheon, the CHCA auctioned these off al cost
for donation to the Children’s Hospital of Pitlsburgh,
February Bth, a total of 29 baskels and some monelary
gifts wane donated 1o he hospital in order 1© brighten the
lives of children who are forced 1o be in the hospital over
special holidays. Thank you again 1o ALL who participated
in making this happen!!
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Chur Civie Association would like to express
our deepest sympathy to neighbors, families
and friends who have |'4'-.'|":'|'_'|_'. lost loved ones.

Our sympathy to the famiy of Shirley Leonard, longlime
resident of Earlwood Rd and a former CHCA president
fram 1957-1958. Fred Harman, on the loss of his wife
Millie, who was also a past president of the Civic Associa-
tion. For those wishing to send a card, Fred's address is
3121 Stale Hill Rd., Pat. 39, Wyomissing, PA. 19610, Ted
and Jackie Batt on the loss of their daughter-in-law Bolly
Balt, whose chanizmatic personally will not soon be
forgotten. John Brown of Springdale Rd. on the loss of his
wilix lda Brown.,

Last moments and mamaonas:

From son Bob on mother Mitte: A Mannoniie nurse who
had caned for Milie saveral days as she battled praumonta
asked, "So honey, how ane we doing 7" And Mom repifed,
“rm daing a litte too wel. I'm tying lo dia heret™

No fear, absolitely confidert. She had us in sitches. The
docior saud in 20 years of doclarng e had never sean

A yrhnng ke it

@ o ...

016

i_]-

(0]
o

Crescent Hitle
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Newsletter Spring

et wip by Mandrey Senith & Kisten Ne; and, the
grand opening of cur park at sur Memarial Day Picnie,

Thes new year begen withsome  Mary 30—complete with a new seing et compliments
challenges. The culmination of our o gy iy s e,

OFFICERS Letter from the President

President

petition, inthe later past of 2005 in Fen S0y 10 repan that seme oAt Sot about 1
favor of rersrvating vs moving the spray paint cbaoene graffit on our spoets court, 50wWe
"I'lu"":IF-ﬂ ':'U'ld"'ls tao Duff Bd., ani leoking wo gobang that probilem I AN nEsedient

came before the municipality in has any information about thes, please contagy me or
short fown hall meeting on len 25th.  Jan Kukucka, Chair of the park committes,

Thanks to the more then 1oo Ot of cur formar afficers, Donra Frazier and by
resadents who Alled Counc hursband, Jobn will B rebacating to Dallas, TE, Shartly
Chambers. Many viewpoirts were  after mosing hare in 2003, Bonna organized our firs
ehaned, Seederais inthe SIony onthe hatk ward towr, then she and John opaned thair Bomss far a
O Martin Luther King Day Lunchean presented a southerm style BEQ., Dorne started the CHOA webpage
i njuien AR challenge, as well, whwen the heating unit went down and added a paypal option so that members would
onding Secretary That Moncay we went irfla Plin B, mening upslass 108 have an optan 1o pay dues and fess consscted with
nica Hall: 412-793-7993 wrnaller, bt workable rggm—with Fest and sunshine| any of paar gvemts cnbir, v come to kzarn that Donna
vowarthyhalliagmall. com Mary Bach, caniumar adbaic it adusatiod i on thi PA contruted the Fees conmected with the webste over
Mewsletter Editor o penslicy ared IofT Uk vt Somss valuabile infonmation this lact twen years, s thank wou, We well so mss you
M dl'ldr'!.l Smith: §15- il FMarelry 5|:|:I,E|I,|||3-.,|-g||'. o hildien’s baskels 1Rt she bwcyit!
nandrysmith@qmail.com el P, abang with the hiel ol K it Bizsa Speaking of yard tours we'ne testing the waters
Lusng Bt TR0 deis | Peie made donations Lo sugment ab=ut having anothar one the yoar
COMMITTEE CHAIRS Bl OO0, AS B FeslE, Wil weng able 1o con Eribute fhe Sinoe pur last newsletber, we have lost some long
= Baskets b Chilidoen's Hodpinal, Thank B chaie time reskdents, and oue sincerest sympathees go out to
Code Enforcement Cingdy B KasainWVan Hem 1.;|p|'|:1 all n-.‘1r¢'l:..:lluuum-s :m thair Families. . ’
made this diy a Success. | Fil have twd Dowls keft Fnam ‘e hanve also greeted many new ones. To those nies
the lunchegn: o is 8 large, Ralian bowl, the ctber a residents, we 52y, “Welkcome!” We hope that the pride
gilass likn, clear plastic. Pleate contact ma if gre ol that you witness in the lorgtirme memibers of Crescent
Bl Bl U0 e Hills, becomes a part of you
W bok Torwand [o spding, and che Easter Eqg Hium 5 k"

imthe park, Masch 15; the Simply Social evert on gl g ) {?: .}:?a_,!{l-.-

af Shelly Pizza; the annual Plant Sale an May 14; lots af
children's activities speing Chrough suemmer inour park

Please remiember et CHCA srevtings are apen i all residens,
e rgevd miceringg v Monday, Moy Sk af 8045 pm i the Penn Hills Lilvary

Events Calendar

Park Rentals Sot, March 26  Eastor Egg Humt Bot, June 11 Helay For Lifi

Heather Romanelli: I =] Sat Ju '

fullestlifes cotai@agmn iy : - i )

Welcome

Mandry Smith 01 Mon, May 8 . Mecting S 27 Road Cleanup
! = Mon, Sep 14 CHCA Meeting

1, Sep 18 Wine and Cheese Party

Join Us On i) Memorial Day Picnic S 23 Road Cleanup

facebook

Crescent Hills
Covic Asipciation

www.ch-ca.org | contact@ch-ca.org

Relay For Lafe - June 11, 2016

The Relay for Life, which is a national effort (o raise funds
to fight cancer, will be in Penn Hills again, al the senior
high school on June 11. The event lasts from 9 a.m. to 11
p.m. There are booths set up around the foolball track
where folks walk. The booths have raflle baskels, games
and fopd. There are enterlainment and family activities
throughout the day.  Jim and | have chaired this effor for
CHCA since 2009, Then we raised about 3900 in a two
day evenl. Last year we raized $1.654 in one day. Thiz is
a significant contribution on behalf of cur organization.
Thiz year we cannol chair the evenl as we will not be in
town. Il anyone would be willing to lake charge, we

Simply Social Pizza Party! would be glad te help with the organizing. We sold dog
Saturday, April 9th at 6:30 p.m bizcuils and conducled games for children at ouwr boolh.

' ) e While we can have an on-line fund raiser. unless someone
Come join your neighbors for a casual evening of good sels up a lable on CHCA's behall, we will miss all the folks
conversation and great plizza at Shelly Ple Pizza in Turtle who came o the evenl and walked for our leam. Lasl
Creek. We have reserved their party room where we will year we had 29 walkers. This is a loss to the Relay evenl.
enjoy Shelly's delicious pizzas (made by Shelly herselfl), Please slep up and help. Conlact Andrea Gelsy,
salad, appetizer platier, and soft drinks, coffee or lea. algetsyi@verizon.nel or 412-T95-2607,

This Is a BYOB restaurant and we are welcome to lake
our own beer and wine. The cost is $20.00 a person,
pavable in advance. Call Morm or Mary Beth Phillips at
412-794-1143 or emall marybethphillips@comeast.nel no
later than March 31st il you are planning o altend this
evenl. Because the restaurant has a minimum food cost
requirement for thedr party room, we musl have al leasl 27
people o keep the cost at 320,00, ITwe do nol have at
leasl 27 reservalions by April 1 the event will be
cancelled. Please make checks payable 1o Morman
Phillips, 166 Sprng Grove Road. See you al Shelly Pie
Pizza, 912 Penn Avenue, Turlle Creex, 15145 (in the old

Return of Storvtime 1n the Park!

WFW buildng).

’ : We had such fun last summer and plan to do it again. &

NEW! Playground for Our Children huge thank you goes oul to Kristen Nese of Earlwood Rd
o for her generous donation of arl and craft supplies

Thanks to a generous anonymous donation made by a (BOXES FULL) which will go lowards this year's Slorytime

Crescent Hills' resident, whose child spemt many wonder- in e Park. Run again by Nandry Smith of Eariwood Rd,

ful years ulilzing our park, the CHCA has been able 1o with many hedping hands, this program will be starting up

purchase some new playvground equipment. The new agaan May 25th and will run until the end of August

swingsel that was purchased from the Snyder Company Events include free play at our own park, stonytime,

will b installed sometime in Apnl. (The park commities is muszic, craft and snacks. Targeted age group is ages 2-5

anaiting guidelines and a date from the company). At however older and younger kids are walcome. It is a greal

installation time, we'll need neighborhood volumteers 1o way for kids in the neighborhood to meet and form lasting

help with taking out the obd s81 and installing the new one friendships. If interested in being added 1o the Storytime

in concrete. Please consider volunteernng two hours on a email ist for weakly updates, email

Saturday to this project. We're hoping 1o have a nibbomn- nandrysmith@gmadl.com.

cutling ceremaony and opening festivities celebrating the

mew swingsel at the Memonal Day Picnic? I interested in LT o )

helping set up, contact Jan at 412-793-2074. More NEW! Painting in the Park

dedalls: to comial
It was 20 much fun doing a children's

program last summer in the park that we
thaught it might ba fun doing something
for the adults this year as walll Keaping in
the spirit of creativity, we're comtemplating
daoing a Painting in the Park event for a
small fee 1o cover cost of supphas. If
interested in this type of event, amail
nandrysmithg@grmail com.




